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Dear Parents,       2024 
 
On occasions in your child’s classroom a classmate may bring an individual cup cake 
or one small  treat, individually wrapped along for their birthday. 
 
It is very important if your child has any allergies that the classroom teacher 
may need to know. 
 
Could you please advise below if your child has any allergies to food and list below. 
 
Also if you do not wish your child to participate in eating special cakes or small treat in 
their class please notify on the sheet below. 
 
All forms must be returned to your classroom teacher by Monday, 19th  
February, 2024. (Even if you have no allergies). 
 
        Libby Alessi 
        Principal 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

FOOD ALLERGIES 
 

My child, _________________________________________ in grade _____ is 
allergic to the following foods and must not participate in birthday events. 
 
Allergy to Foods:   __________________________ 
 
   __________________________ 
 
   __________________________ 
 
I do not want my child to participate in eating special celebrations in  

the classroom.     □ 
or 
 
My child, __________________________________ has no allergies with food. 
 
Signed: ________________________________ (Parent / Guardian)  Date: __/__/24 
 
All forms to be returned to classroom teacher by Monday, 19th  February, 2024.  
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